
 
Year 1/2 Medium Term Plan 

Autumn 1 
 

Week  English 
Read, Write Inc 

Maths 
Essential Maths 

Science 
Snap Science 

Computing 
Switched On 
Computing 

Geography 
Rising Stars 

DT 
The DT Association 

RE 
Discovery RE 

PSHE 
Jigsaw 

Music 
Kapow 

2 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Positional 
language and 
sequencing.  
Focus: 
Directions, turns, 
sequencing, 
positional language 

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
How could we sort 
these foods?  
LI: To know how to 
sort foods into 
different types.  

Unit:  We are treasure 
hunters 1.1.  
LI: To know how to 
give and follow 
instructions and 
understand that 
robots need precise 
instructions to follow. 
 

Unit: Our Local Area 
 
LI: To know how to 
describe places that 
we often and rarely 
go to and identify 
what we see on our 
way to school.  

Unit: Moving Pictures 
 
LI: To understand 
what moving pictures 
are and the purposes 
of levers, sliders and 
pivots.  

Unit: The Creation 
Story  
Key Question:  Does 
God want Christians to 
look after the world? 
LI: To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 
Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment. 
 

Unit: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
 
Feeling special and 
safe  
 
LI: I know how to use 
my Jigsaw Journal 

Unit: Pulse and 
Rhythm: All about me 
 
LI: To know how to  
To use my voice and 
hands to make music 

Resources          

3 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Subitising - 
more and fewer 
Focus: number, 
counting forwards & 
backwards, one more 
and fewer.  

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
Can we design a 
healthy lunchbox?  
LI: To know how to 
sort foods according 
to their food types. 

Unit: We are treasure 
hunters 1.1 
LI: Planning precise 
sequences of 
instructions to 
achieve an objective 
and understanding – 
in computing, this is 
called an algorithm. 

Unit: Our Local Area 
LI: To understand 
what is near, far 
away from school 
and gain a sense of 
place.  

Unit: Moving pictures  
 
LI: To know how to 
use my ideas and 
plan a moving 
picture. 
 
Need to model how to 
make sliders etc.  

Unit:  
Key Question: Does 
God want Christians to 
look after the world? 
LI:To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 
Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment. 

Unit:: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
 
LI: To  understand the 
rights and 
responsibilities as a 
member of my class. 
 
 

Unit: Pulse and 
Rhythm: All about me 
LI: To know how to To 
clap and play in time to 
the music 
 

Resources      Card, arts & craft pits, 
split pins  

   

4 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 

Unit: Number 
magnitude - 
estimating and 
comparison 
Focus: 
Ordering and 
comparing values, 

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
How do we stay 
clean?  
LI: To describe 
different ways to 
stay hygienic 

Unit: We are treasure 
hunters 1.1 
LI: To explore and 
understand input, 
program and output 
in the context of the 
Blue-Bot. 

Unit: Our local area 
LI: To know how to 
use and understand 
a simple plan of our 
classroom.  

Unit: Moving pictures  
 
LI: To know how to 
use a plan to make a 
moving picture.  

Unit: The Creation 
Story  
Key Question:  Does 
God want Christians to 
look after the world? 
LI: To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 

Unit: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
 
LI: To understand the 
rights and 
responsibilities for 
being a member of my 

Unit: Pulse and 
Rhythm: All about me 
LI: To know how to To 
play simple rhythms on 
an instrument 
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ability and sound 
recognition.  

linking and counting 
sequencing, exploring 
counting on.  

Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment 

class  

Resources          

5 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Place value 
Focus: tens and units, 
place value for 
numbers up to 20 (+) 
Regrouping numbers, 
comparing and 
ordering on a number 
track.  

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
How should I clean 
my teeth  
LI: To describe 
different ways to 
stay hygienic 
 

Unit: We are treasure 
hunters 1.1 
LI: To program the 
Blue-Bot to solve a 
problem by moving to 
a particular location 

Unit: Our local area 
 LI: To understand 
and use a local area 
map.  

Unit: Moving pictures  
 
LI: To know how to 
use a plan to make a 
moving picture.  

Unit: The Creation 
Story  
Key Question:  Does 
God want Christians to 
look after the world? 
LI: To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 
Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment 

Unit: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
LI: I know my views are 
valued and can 
contribute to the 
Learning Charter  

Unit: Pulse and 
Rhythm: All about me 
LI:  To listen to and 
repeat short rhythmic 
patterns 
 

Resources          

6 Following RWI 
phonics school at 
the moment.  
 
Children are 
grouped 
according to 
ability and sound 
recognition.  

Unit: Place value  
Focus: tens and units, 
place value for 
numbers up to 20 (+) 
Regrouping numbers, 
comparing and 
ordering on a number 
track.  
 

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
 
How do we keep fit?  
 
LI: To observe the 
effects of exercise 
and plan for regular 
exercise 

Unit: We are treasure 
hunters 1.1 
LI: To read a Blue-Bot 
program and predict 
logically what will 
happen. 

Unit: Our local area 
LI:  To identify the 
destination of our 
field trip, and recall 
the journey to get 
there. 

Unit: Moving Pictures  
 
LI: To know how to 
evaluate a moving 
picture. 

Unit: The Creation 
Story  
Key Question:  Does 
God want Christians to 
look after the world? 
LI: To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 
Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment 

Unit: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
LI: I can recognise the 
choices I make and 
understand the 
consequences 

Unit: Pulse and 
Rhythm: All about me 
LI: To understand the 
difference between 
pulse and rhythm 
 

Resources          

7  Unit: Time estimating 
sequencing and 
comparing.  
Focus: months, 

Unit: Animals 
including Humans 
 
What happens next?  

Unit: We are treasure 
hunters 1.1 
LI: To read a Blue-Bot 
program and predict 

Unit: Our local area 
LI: To be able to 
remember a local 
journey and the 

Unit: Moving Pictures  
 
LI: To know how to 
evaluate a moving 

Unit: The Creation 
Story  
Key Question:  Does 
God want Christians to 

Unit: Being me in my 
world (Y1) 
LI: r I understand my 
rights and 

Unit:  
LI: 
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seasons of the year, 
days of the week, 
estimating time, 
events during the 
week.  

LI: logically what will 
happen. 

stages in order. picture. look after the world? 
LI: To know how to 
re-tell the Christian 
Creation story and to 
explore how this 
influences how 
Christians behave 
towards nature and 
the environment 

responsibilities within 
our Learning Charter 

Resources          


